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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
.

-

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission -

Washington, D. C. 20555 - -

Perry Nuclear Power Plant kDocket Nos. 50-440; 50-441 ?
Fire Protection Evaluation Report

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed'are forty (40) copies of Revision 3 to the Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Fire Protection Evaluation Report (gal Report No. 1958, Rev. 3). Revision 3 of
the FPER provides updated information on fire protection features of the plant
reflecting the present as built condition. Included is new information on fire
-barriers, suppression, detection systems, and fire area combustible loadings.
This report is referenced in Section 9.5.1 of the Perry Final Safety Analysis
Report.

The safe shutdown analysis is currently undergoing verification against the as
built condition of plant systems to assure compatability with final plant
design at fuel load. Upon completion of this task the Fire Protection
Evaluation Report will be further updated as necessary.
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Very truly yours,

8502000114 850204 ?
Murra R. Edelaan

PDR ADOCK 05000440 Vice President

F PDR Nuclear Group
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cc: Jay Silberg, Esq.
John Stefano (2) g

9 00J. Grobe
41

.- - --. , ,. .


